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The flowering of the cross has been an Easter tradition at Trinity for many 
years. The flowering represents the transition from Good Friday to Easter, 
from meditation on Jesus’ death to joyful celebration of his resurrection. The 
ceremony transforms a barren cross, a reminder of Jesus’ death, into an 
Easter symbol. Covered with fresh, living flowers the cross serves not only as 
an emblem of Jesus’ resurrection but also of the continuing presence of 
Christ among today’s Christians. We will be flowering the cross on Easter 
Sunday at both of our campuses. 

 

On the Mulberry campus, children will gather before worship at 8:45am in 
the foyer of the Sanctuary. The children will be given flowers to put on the 
cross. All children are invited to participate; parents of young children are 
encouraged to join us as we walk down the center aisle to the stage 
placing our flowers on the cross. 
 

At TriPoint, families are invited to get a flower upon entering the doors 
before the 11:30am worship service. The cross will be in the welcome area. 
Everyone is invited to flower the cross at the TriPoint Campus.  
 
It is a special tradition that gives us such a wonderful 
vision from Good Friday to Resurrection Sunday 
I look forward to celebrating with 
you this Easter!  
 
 

April 2 – Eggstravaganza 
April 6 – Maundy Thursday Service 
April 7 – Good Friday Service 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Debbie Potter 
Children’s Pastor 
dpotter@trinitybaptist.org 



 

 
Summer Registration 
Register online at trinitybaptist.org/events for our VBS 
and Art Camp! You may also register in person in the 
children’s building for Preteen Camp. For more 
information call Monica at 210-738-7779. 
 
VBS Volunteers 
Attention Trinity family, if you are interested in 
volunteering for Vacation Bible School this year, please 
contact Kay at kpolanco@trinitybaptist.org. We are 
looking for volunteers to serve in all age groups! 
 
 

Preteen Camp 

 
Easter Eggstravaganza Recap 
 


